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                                                                                                          Columbus, MS
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To Green Oaks Members

Hope this letter finds everyone doing well. Seems like September flew by and now fall is
officially here. Cool weather, football, and still a lot of good golf left to play, so get your friends
together and play while it is still great weather. And when you finish your round, come inside the
lounge to enjoy a cocktail or cold beer and watch your favorite team play football.

I have a request to mention that if you have some old towels lying around, please donate them
to the course as we always need them to dry off golf carts when it rains. This will be greatly
appreciated and see Rita if you have some to donate.

We have a few new members, and we always like to mention them so you all can welcome
them to the club. Here are the new members, Jeremy Ussery, Lawana Holloway, David Wilson,
Benjamin Moore, Billy Fikes, Nathan Steiman, Bobby Box and Adam Bates.
WELCOME TO GREEN OAKS!!!

A big shoutout to Sonya Presnal, Vickie Evans, Robbie Jacobs, Wayne Box, Jenny Box and The
Mayor of Steens (Linda) for helping with the tree cutting and burning!!!
GREAT JOB!!! THANK YOU!!!

***Clubhouse Announcements

*Glowball October 26th 4 person, sign up in the Lounge!!!!!

*Steak Night is 1st Thursday of every month, PLEASE sign up by the end of business Tuesday.

*As the days are becoming shorter, time changes are coming. STAY TUNED!!!!!!

*Want to thank Jason Hill for the donation of the secondary ice machine,this machine will be
located in the kitchen, this will be used for ice in coolers on 4 & 14 and members' coolers only.
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Now a word from Chad on the state of the course:

State of the course
Hope everyone I enjoying the fall temperatures. Overall the course is in pretty decent shape. We
still have some greens that haven’t fully grown in & we some of these fill in before the first frost. I
applied preemergent for Poa on all the greens 10/11 & also sprayed them for goose grass.

Sincerely the Green Oaks Board of Directors

Bill Dunnam Board President
Chad Holloway Vice President
Amanda Randle Secretary of Treasurer
Nathan Fast Board Member
Michael David Patterson Board Member


